Village of Custer
Minutes
January 6, 2025
The Village of Custer Council Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by President, David Sanders
Pledge of Allegiance

Attendance — Not Present — Lyle Reene and Carlton Sanders

Minutes — A motion to accept the December minutes as presented with corrections was made by Lon
Reader, support by Debbie Howe. Motion Carried

Visitors —
Stan McCumber came to discuss repairing his street, First Street East of the bridge. We are over
budgeted this year. Lon Reader said it was only about 500ft that would need repair. Ryan Howe

suggested getting a quote to get repairs done. Caleb will contact Reith-Riley in the spring.

Current Bills — Clerk Sanders presented the current bills. A motion to accept and pay the current bills as
presented was made by Ryan Howe, support Lon Reader. Motion carried.

Presidents Report -
e Sewer- Valves are purchased and Corona Virus Funds are depleted.

e Streets — Caleb Whitaker discussed pot holes Main/Custer and First Street. Ryan will talk to
Mason County Road Commission as this should be their responsibility to repair.

e Grounds & Equipment — Emergency Management Plan, David read and sign off.
e Budget & Finance - None
e Treasurers Report-None

e Ordinance Committee — Ryan asked Cassidy to see how we are doing with Sewer Bills. Cassidy
said she would have to look into that to see that they are all getting paid on time.

e Junk Authority - List of people for spring that the village wants to have looked at

Old Business —

Light Poles in Village — Lights are being worked on and should all be operational next year.



New Business —
Village Council Meeting Schedule for 2025 - Approved

Village Cleanup 2025-The cleanup expense would need to be covered by the Village Council, the grant
money is used up now. Debbie suggested Quinns parking lot. Lon Reader suggested second street by
the ball park. The council would like to move forward. Cathy will call Waste Reduction

School Board Report — Enroliment is up but they are still having issues with attendance. Yearbooks were
an issue, as noted by David Sanders. Ryan discussed with Paul Shoup. There are 4 years of backordered
yearbooks and they will be rectifying this. Ryan suggested to the board we put in another digital sign to
put on Main Street. Gym Floor is a success!

Trustee Reports & Comments

Caleb Whitaker submitted a customer service survey from Reith Riley — He will complete and return. No
issues on the job. Invoice was confusing. Also, Cassidy Kessel lost her mail box snow guard and that was
not replaced by them.

Adjournment — A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Ryan Howe, support by Lon Reader,
meeting adjourned at 7:29pm.
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